
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  PEDESTRIAN & TRAFFIC SAFETY   
 

114th STREET SAFETY 
 

 

• Please do not stop or park in the school bus 
zone in front of the school between 7:00 am 
and 4:00 pm, Monday through Friday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Help students to always remember to use the 
crosswalks. 

 
 

• Remind  them  to  be  extra  careful  during the 
winter months when it takes vehicles longer to 
stop. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

DROP OFF ZONE SAFETY 
 
 

• Please do not park longer than 10 minutes in 
the drop off zone angle parking stalls. 

 
 
 

• When using the drop off lane in the drop off 
zone, pull up as far as you can before 
dropping off your child(ren) quickly. 

• You may need to use the middle driving lane to 
move ahead to an open space. 

 
 

• Do not drop off your children  at the yellow 
curbs in the drop off zone. 

 
 

• Do not park your vehicle in the drop off lane 
and go into the school. Drivers must remain 
with the vehicles. 


